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Children's Trust of Alachua County Seeking 
Applicants for Gubernatorial Recommendation 

 

 
Alachua County is now accepting applications from individuals interested in 
serving on the Children's Trust of Alachua County for a four-year term. There are 
two appointments coming available. Applications must be received by Friday, 
November 18, 2022, to be considered at the December 13, 2022, County 
Commission meeting for possible recommendation to the Governor's Office. 

The County Commission will consider all applications received and recommend 
at least three individuals for each vacancy. The Governor makes appointments to 
the Children's Trust Board from the list of applicants recommended by the 
County Commission. 

Applications are available online. Applicants should fill out the application in its 
entirety, save it, and email it to ttonkavich@alachuacounty.us.  

A ten-member board governs the Children's Trust. The Trust is an Independent 
Special District with taxing authority empowered to provide preventive, 
developmental, and treatment services for our local children.  

Learn more about the Children's Trust of Alachua County. 

For more information, contact Alachua County Community Support Services 
Assistant Director Tom Tonkavich at 352-264-6738 
or ttonkavich@alachuacounty.us. 
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